
 

 

LDH has updated the reimbursement rate for pediatric day health care (PDHC). The update 
includes daily, hourly and transportation rates for dates of service on or after July 1, 2022.  

Note: We will recycle claims affected by this reimbursement change with dates of service 
on or after July 1, 2022 and will pay claims at the increased rate.  

LDH is in the process of updating rulemaking and the State Plan to accommodate this 
change. Once approved, the Medicaid Fee-for-Service (FFS) procedure file and fee schedule 
will be updated to reflect this change. Any questions regarding FFS claims should be 
directed to Gainwell Provider Relations at 800-473-2783 or 225-924-5040. 

For more information, view the LDH informational bulletin 22-24 announcing the PDHC 
update. 

Questions? 
For answers to specific coverage or claims questions, please call the Provider Call Center at 
866-675-1607.  

 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-24.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-24.pdf

